From: Susan Doll <susan.doll@climatefirstbank.com>

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:49 AM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93)

Dear Mr. Sheesley,

| would like to express my objection to the proposal that small banks should incur a special assessment to pay for the
failure of SVB and Signature. Those banks should have been properly regulated and NEVER have gotten to the point of
failure.

Sincerely,

Susan Doll

Senior Credit Analyst
Climate First Bank
727/410-1660

Sent from Mail for Windows






